
 

 
 
James A. Quaglino, Inc., dba Quaglino Roofing                   August 5, 2024 
815 Fiero Lane 
San Luis Obispo, CA 93401 
katrina@quaglinoroofing.com 
malissa@quaglinoroofing.com 
 
Project:  Roof Repair: 3335 Corsair Circle, Santa Maria Airport 
Subject: Notice to Proceed 
 
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
On June 20, 2024, Quaglino Roofing received a Notice to Proceed for this project, subject to receipt of a 
second Notice to Proceed to align your effort with that of the other on-site contractor – Newton 
Construction. This communication services as that second Notice to Proceed. 
 
Day 1 for your 30-calendar-day contract is Monday, August 5, 2024. In accordance with contract 
documents, all work shall be complete and accepted before the end of the day, Tuesday, September 3, 2024. 
Please proceed with preparation of material submittals for the project, and scheduling and coordinating 
your work with Newton Construction. 
 
On behalf of the Santa Maria Public Airport District, we look forward to working with you on this project. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       TARTAGLIA ENGINEERING 
 

       John A. Smith 
       John A. Smith, P.E. 
       Project Engineer 
 
cc: Martin Pehl, Ric Tokoph, Kerry Fenton: Santa Maria Public Airport District 
 Jim Albrecht: Ravatt Albrecht & Associates, Inc. 
 Dan Gilday: Tremco, Inc. 

Jeremy Tennesen: Newton Construction and Management 
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